
 
 
 

 

Oatlands Primary School OSHC 

 

Hello Families, and welcome to another newsletter for Your OSHC. 

This fortnight we have continued with our little garden, and have a marvellous yield of water cress. Families are 

invited to take some home. Please contact one of our staff for your cutting. 

Next week, we are acquiring some raised garden beds, and will be seeding with Tomato, and other plants and 

vegetables. 

 

  

Some of the children had fun creating a farm scene using the wood blocks to build stables, a barn and pens for the 

animals. They did a really good job with the construction! 

Lost Property 

We have a collection of beanies that have been left behind, so if your child is missing theirs, please check the lost 

property crate. 

 

Hope everybody has a wonderful fortnight, 

Saskia and Team – Your OSHC 

Date: 1st August 2022 


